6/17/24, 12:48 PM Town of Greensboro, VT Mail - Support for O'Sullivan and Bennum rebuilds on Randolph Rd

P%fgr Gma“ Brett Stanciu <zoning@greensborovt.gov>

Support for O'Sullivan and Bennum rebuilds on Randolph Rd

1 message
andy carpenter Mon, Jun 17, 2024 at 12:18 PM
To: =~

Dear Brett, Hope this finds you well. We are writing in support of both the Bennum's rebuild at the top of Randolph Rd
and the O'Sullivan's next door on Rowdis Rd. Thanks, The Carpenters. 101 Randolph Rd
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